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COVID Update 
July 8, 2020 

 
To EOC Students and Families: 

Distance Learning options will be available starting August 6, 2020.  On June 29, Governor Ducey delayed the opening of schools 
to traditional classroom services until August 17, 2020.    

The school has the ability to fully or partially support the following options: 

1. Packets with support:  Teachers will provide a full week worth of work each week with established deadlines.  Families 
may either drop off and pick up class work at the school or schedule work pickup and drop off by calling our office.   
 
Because Arizona is requiring class attendance, each teacher will need to call each student that is learning through this 
option daily.  If reliable phone service is a challenge for the family, please look at the other options available or call 928-
329-0990 extension 4001 to establish a remote conference to develop a specialized service plan. 
 
            Students may begin to pick up the first set of packets on Thursday, August 6 through Monday, August 10.  
Because the school needs to abide by guidelines established by the department of health the following schedule has been 
created to reduce the number of students and community members at the school: 

              9:00 – 10:00:  Last names begin with a through e 
            10:00 – 11:00:  Last names begin with f through l 
            11:00-12:00:  Last names begin with m through p 
            12:00- 1:00:  Last names begin with q through t 
      1:00-2:00:  Last names begin with u through z 

 
2. On-line Courses:  Students will have the option to enroll in Buzz which provides a virtual learning experience without the 

requirement of a live teacher.  Students must submit at least one assignment daily and finish at least one unit a week.  If 
you are interested in starting Buzz before August 6, please call 329-0990 ext 4112 and speak with Ms. Ramirez. 
 

3. Live-stream classrooms:  This option depends on the availability of tech in the fall.  We are still waiting for the arrival of 
our Chromebooks.  Students that desire a live-stream option, but do not currently have the technology to support the live 
stream lessons will start with the packet with support option until Chromebooks arrive.  Students that have the capability 
to attend live stream classrooms will need to log into the class each day at the scheduled class time.  The teacher will call 
students that do not log into their live-streams daily.  We are also working on improving the video and audio quality in 
each room. 
 

4.  Blend of the above options.   
 
If you require another Service Delivery Form, please contact the school.  Also we would like to remind our families that 
registration for all students will begin July 13, 2020.  If you prefer electronic or mailed copies of registration forms, please call 
the school at 928-329-0990 extension 4001. 
 
 
Attached to the letter is our school calendar and bell schedule for the interim dates of August 6 through August 17th.   

 

With best regards, 

 

Brian Grossenburg 
Principal  
EOC Charter High School 
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